A Message for Public Sector
UAW Members

By now, you should have received a ballot for the International Union Presidential election. We
urge you to fill out the ballot and return it right away. This election is of vital immportance to all
members, but most notably, to Local 6000 and other public employees.

President Ray Curry is on top of issues relevant to public employees.

As a long serving Union representative, including service in his local union, on the International
staff, as the Director of Region 8, one of the most diverse regions in the UAW, as International
Secretary-Treasurer, and now as International President, Curry has experience in all UAW
departments. President Curry is the one candidate who understands the contributions made
by workers such as yourself.

He is the only candidate who has distinguished himself in active negotiations, not only in auto, but
In all sectors of the economy. He is the only candidate with experience in navigating the
difficult issues with government officials, not only in manufacturing, but with respect to all
workers. President Curry has an MBA, so he is best suited to protect your assets of the
International Union to ensure resources remain strong, enabling us to be better served in contract
negotiations, protecting our jobs with a strong presence in the legislative halls, and providing a
positive direction for the citizens we proudly serve.

President Curry has worked tirelessly to ensure that the bad acts of previous officials will not be
repeated by instituting reforms designed to root out unethical conduct by union officials.

These are the experiences needed to move forward and protect our future. Now is not the time
to opt for a candidate who has no experience outside of auto negotiations and who has never been

the lead in contract negotiations.

We need an experienced leader.

Please look for your ballot and vote.

Thank you,
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Dave Burtch



